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IMPLEMENTATION OF ADDITIONAL PAYMENT METHOD
NOTICE 46 OF 2017

CIPC strives to improve customer service. As part of the process, CIPC will be introducing an additional
payment method. In terms of this new payment method, customers will be allowed to use debit and credit
cards directly after selecting a service on its website www.cipc.co.za. This payment method will, as a first
phase, be implemented on annual return filing on 28 August 2017 on the below channels:

e E-services — eservices.cipc.co.za

e Third Party model

o Self Service Terminals

For more information on this payment method, kindly refer to Notice 40 of 2017.

For further enquiries, kindly log a ticket via www.cipc.co.za / enquiries. Select the department as Finance
and the category as Cards Payments.

Kind regards,
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Rory Voller
CIPC: Commissioner
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